
 

 
 
 

11 March 2020 
Dear Member 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 
 
I am writing to inform you that an Aspire member who attended the gym during the evening last 
week has tested positive for coronavirus.  Following advice from Public Health England, the 
individual is self-isolating. Public Health England have confirmed that the gym can remain open 
as usual and we will continue to monitor the situation closely and update you should the 
situation change.   
 
The Public Health England tracing team are aware and will only pro-actively contact you if you 
need to do anything different.   
 
The gym is cleaned thoroughly each day but we would ask that gym members continue to 
follow the necessary precautions regarding safe hygiene practice through hand washing, using 
tissues to catch sneezes and coughs, trying not to touch your face without washed hands and 
avoiding the sharing of cups and bottles etc. Further, up-to-date advice can be found at 
www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
We would also ask that members returning from overseas should follow the government advice 
relating to specific countries and areas identified on the government website:  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public#returning-
travellers 
 
We will, of course, continue to follow all guidelines issued by Public Health England and provide 
you with all appropriate updates.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
James Shapland 
Headteacher, Ashlyns School 
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